
 

Mrs. Cole’s  

Class 

 
12 May 2020 
 
Welcome to our last full week of Preschool!  We made it!  Now on to 
summer (which, to be honest, isn’t going to look much different than 
now except warmer weather!) 
 
If you haven’t scheduled a time for conferences, please do so.  Here is the 
link: 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1htcV-m4B0PtQPVufPmIyanOU-Fd
55fsXH4GUKBcACqE/edit?usp=sharing 
 
If you haven’t turned your child’s shape picture in to the church, please do 
so by Friday, May 15.  I will pick them up and read them to the kids on 
Monday. 
 
I read ​We’re Going on a Bear Hunt​ to the kids.  If you have it read it to 
your kids or the author, Michael Rosen, has a YouTube video reading the 
story.  Go check it out!  And then have your kids make binoculars to use 
when we go on an alphabet hunt.  You can do this at home as well. 
Make the alphabet on individual cards or sticky notes and hang them 
around the house.  Then have them go on a hunt and have them 1. Say 
the name of the letter, and 2. Have them say the sound.  You can also do 
this with numbers!   
 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1htcV-m4B0PtQPVufPmIyanOU-Fd55fsXH4GUKBcACqE/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1htcV-m4B0PtQPVufPmIyanOU-Fd55fsXH4GUKBcACqE/edit?usp=sharing


 

How are the sunflowers doing?  I showed mine today and they are 
starting to sprout.  I did have to replant so that may be an option for 
you as well.   
 
Have a wonderful day! 
 
Miss Cole 
 

 
 

 


